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Bere Alston Carnival

 Volunteers requested to help  with the Bere Alston Carnival this 
Saturday 25th May - meet at The Down at 1pm 

For more info message jon.overnell@hotmail.com

Looe Regatta

Good luck 

to all crews attending this 
Saturday 25th - have an 

oarsome day!

Gabions 

Thank you to everyone who 
helped with the Gabion 
filling last weekend. 

  
Volunteers required this 
Sunday 26th from 10.30am 
to finish the project. 
Boots, gloves and a 
bucket if possible!

Rumleigh Row and camp out!

Saturday 8th June from midday - a wonderful opportunity for us to come 
together before the main summer season starts!
Live music from Pork Chop and a cider banjo, 

BYO BBQ, camping and cider!
Tickets £10 adults through the FB link and £5 on the door for U18s

All profits to go to the RNLI


